From: Ruth Ascroft

To: SizewellC

Cc:

Subject: RE: Objection to Sizewell C
Date: 12 October 2021 13:46:44

To Whom it May Concern,

| have e-mailed you before, more than once. | know I’'m not alone in having done this, and
certainly not alone in objecting to this scheme. | have been made aware that today is the final
opportunity for objections to be raised.

My reasons for objecting, are as follows:

e This eroding coastline is not the place to build such a substantial plant, due to safety
concerns.

e The negative impact on natural habitats are known to be devastating.

e The negative impact on local towns and villages is too significant to be remedied — road
infrastructure is totally inadequate and inappropriate housing and community support for
workers has been planned poorly.

e Environmental and UK energy benefits, regarding emissions and output, have not been
provided with any transparency or coherency.

e The repeated concerns and objections raised by Suffolk residents have, it appears to me,
been largely ignored and many legitimate questions remain unanswered.

e Costs.

Thanks, as always, to Alison and Paul for their tireless campaigning and keeping all of us updated
and engaged.

Yours faithfully,
Ruth Ascroft





